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24/03/2020  09:22:482020/0874/P COMMNT Fran¿oise Findlay 

Chairman 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Associtation, 

member of 

BCAAC

In view of the present  self isolation situation I am unlikely to visit neighbours and view the proposed 

development site to gauge the visual impact.     The site is overlooked by not only Elsworthy Terrace houses 

but also 25 Elsworthy Road.    Th boundary walls are low and a previous permitted development in Elsworthy 

Road, at the end of the Terrace, has resulted in very adverse light pollution issues.   I suggest the consultation 

period should be extended.
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